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16th June 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

My Last Day at School! 

On Thursday 23rd June we have the Bucks Free Press coming into school to take pictures of 
the Year 6’s. These pictures will be part of the supplement called My Last Day (similar to My 
First Day – which happens in Reception).  

They are aiming to publish these on the 8th and 15th July. The photos will then go up on their 
website and then you (parents) will be provided with a username and password so that you 
can log on and view the photos, you will also be able to purchase them if you would like.  

Please can you complete the form below to let us know if you are happy for your child to 
take part in ‘My Last Day’. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Clifford and Mrs Sarah Chapman-Allen.  

 

 
 

Year 6 ‘My Last Day’ 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________ in class ______________ 

to take part in the photos for ‘My Last Day’ at school and for them to be published in the 
Bucks Free Press supplement.  

 

Signed ____________________________________  Date _____________________ 

   (Parent/Guardian) 
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